
You're Invited to a Family Retreat! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual family retreat vacation! 

Date: July 15-17, 2023 

Location: Sunny Hills Family Resort, 123 Vacation Lane, Happy Town 

This retreat is a wonderful opportunity for us to reconnect, relax, and make lasting memories 

together. 

Please RSVP by June 1, 2023, so we can make the necessary arrangements. 

Looking forward to catching up and enjoying some fun activities! 

Much love, 

The Smith Family 


